
 
 

The International Meteorological Institute at Stockholm University is 

announcing the 

Rossby Visiting Fellowship 
Join the research community at Stockholm University, Sweden, to work with leaders in 

Climate and Earth system sciences in the fields of atmospheric sciences, oceanography, the 

global water cycle, the cryosphere, global/regional climate and environmental variability and 

change, or paloeclimatology. Based at the department of Meteorology, the research 

environment now also encompasses the Bolin Center for Climate Research 

(http://www.bolin.su.se) involving several Earth and Environmental Science departments 

across the campus. 

The International Meteorological Institute (IMI) was initiated by the renowned meteorology 

professor Carl-Gustaf Rossby in 1955 to “conduct research in meteorology and associated 

fields and to promote international scientific cooperation within meteorology”. This is 

achieved through a thriving visitors program; since its inception IMI has hosted hundreds of 

short- and long-term scientific visitors and we are now looking for one or several 3-12 

months visitors arriving during 2015.  

As a Rossby Visiting Fellow you will get to know new colleagues and be able to start up 

collaborative efforts that go beyond your stay. You will also bring new experience and 

perspectives to the graduate student community and we encourage prospective Fellows to 

consider how they can contribute to supporting the graduate programs.  

IMI will cover cost for accommodation while in Stockholm and will also cover travel costs to 

and from Stockholm. For visitors staying more than 6 months IMI will also support travel for 

accompanying family. A small per diem will contribute to cover extra costs of visitors who 

are, for example, on sabbatical leave. 

For more information contact the IMI Director (Prof. Jonas Nycander, jonas@misu.su.se).  

Applicants should send a full CV including a publication list, along with a cover letter 

describing what they are hoping to accomplish as a Rossby Visiting Fellow and how they 

believe they can contribute to the research environment, in particular considering the 

graduate programs.  

Applications must be received before 30 September; send package by email to 

jonas@misu.su.se or by mail to  

International Meteorological Institute 

Department of Meteorology  

attn: Jonas Nycander 

Stockholm University 

SE-10691 Stockholm 

Sweden 


